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We all pay for Workers’ Compensation Fraud through higher insurance premiums, 
diminished workplace morale, and higher taxes—it hurts our economy and legal 
system overall.

Workers’ Compensation Fraud is a violation of Connecticut General Statute 31-290c 
(2019). If the benefits obtained through fraud exceed $2,000, the offense is a Class B 
felony punishable by up to 20 years in prison and up to $10,000 in fines. 

If you suspect or have information about fraud, please contact CIRMA’s Special 

545 Long Wharf Drive, 8th Floor, New Haven, CT 06511 
Hotline: 203-946-3797  |  Email: cirmasiu@ccm-ct.org

All information will be kept confidential.
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